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WISCONSIN ALUMNI S:n:SEARCI1 FOUNDATION

POST OFFiCE BOX 7365 MADISON, WIS. 53707

June 15, 1979

TELEPHONE (60B) 263~2500

263-2831

TO: COGR Subcommittee Members

Gentlemen:

Re: Schmitt Bill S. 1215

It is my understanding that hearings are going to be held on this Bill
in the period July 25 to 27. Preparatory to those hearings William Gibb,
of Senator Schmitt's staff, has asked for a COGR position on the Bill.
Will you please review the Bill again and let me have your comments
and your recollections of how the matter was left as a result of our
discussion with Mr. Gibb during the Subcommittee meeting on June 7.
I would appreciate it if you could get this material to me promptly
(or telephone) so that we can express the COGR position to Senator
Schmitt via COGR. .

Very truly yours,

Howard W; Bremer
Patent Counsel
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